From: John Leibowitz

To: Ospina, Donna; Payero, Olga
Subject: RE: Historic Site Property Tax Exemption Teague-Waddell House
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:45:08 AM

Dear Ms. Ospina & Ms. Payero,

This is a request for Fort Bend County to renew the Historic Site
Property Tax exemption on the Teague-Waddell House located at 1810
Avenue M, Rosenberg Texas. Please take whatever actions are required
to have this request approved by Commissioner’s Court and forward
confirmation of approval back to me.

Thank you for you kind and immediate attention to this matter. If you
have any questions or need more information please let me know by
return email.

Sincerely,
John P. Leibowitz

From: Pavero, Olga
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 1:21 PM

To: _leibowitz@msn.com

Cc: Ospina, Donna
Subject: FW: Historic Site Property Tax Exemption Teague-Waddell House

Good afternoon Mr. Leibowitz,
For your files, please find the attached correspondence in the matter referenced above.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Olga Payero

Office of the County Judge

Fort Bend County

401 Jackson Street

Richmond, Texas 77469

Phone: (281) 341-3773

Fax: (281) 341-8609
Olga.Payero@fortbendcountytx.gov
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